
 

 

IMPORTANT ELECTION NOTICE 
VOTING TIMING UPDATE 
BALLOTING PERIOD POSTPONED 

 

BALLOTS WILL BE SENT ELECTRONICALLY TO ALL REGISTERED 
VOTERS AND THOSE WHO WE HAVE AN EMAIL ADDRESS ON 
MONDAY, AUGUST 22ND, 2021. 

ELECTION DAY WILL NOW BE SEPTEMBER 15, 2021. 
 

REASONS FOR CHANGE: 

- THERE HAVE BEEN SOME TECHICAL ISSUES GETTING A COMPLETE 
VOTERS LIST 

- AND TO ALLOW THE ELECTION DATE TO BE ON A RACE DAY FOR MORE 
EFFECTIVE ACCESS TO THE RACE OFFICE BALLOT BOX 

 

 

August 16, 2021 

Neil Stajkowski 
HBPA BC Secretary-Treasurer 



 


